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Meridian Update 

 

  

 

SCHOOL CLOSED 

UNTIL FURTHER 

NOTICE 
 

 
 

 

Friday 

22nd  

May 

2020 

 

Dear Parents/Carers 
 
I hope you are all well and managing as best you can.   
 
I have been working hard this week to make plans for re-opening the school, some of which I shared with you 
yesterday.  I do hope that the FAQs sheet was useful today to answer some of the questions you might have. 
 
I am meeting with our Parent Council next week to answer general questions about the school re-opening, so do 
contact the Parent Councillors if you have any questions.  If you have specific questions about your child/children, 
please do contact the school directly via office@meridian.e-sussex.sch.uk and someone will be able to answer your 
specific question. 
 
Who will be teaching the small ‘bubble’ groups? 
Reception – Miss. East, Miss. Smart, Miss. Yates and Mrs. McKay 
Year One – Ms Treglown, Mrs, Passingham-Smith, Miss. Appleton and Miss Platt (a new teacher that will joining us 
officially in September) 
Year Six – Miss. Roberts, Miss. Howell, Miss. Moffatt, Mr. De Panama 
Year 2/3 Childcare Children – Miss Pulleine 
Year 4/5 Childcare Children – Miss Butcher. 
Forest School – Mr. Legate 
 
All the other teachers will be supporting teaching and learning in different ways during the these new arrangements.  I 
will send out more information about these teaching groups next week, including photographs of the adults to help you 
and your children.  Thank you to Miss. Appleton for offering to come back and support the children in Year 1 – I really 
appreciate it. 
 
This week’s newsletter is clearly shorter than usual but I am going to be sending out lots of information next week so I 
didn’t want to overload you with too much!  
 
If you know anyone who does not have the school app or is not reading the communication from the school, please can 
you encourage them to do so because the information that will be shared next week will be crucial to support a smooth 
school re-opening. 
 
Please look after yourselves and take care. 
 
Best wishes 

Claire Westcott 
Claire Westcott  

(Headteacher) 
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